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Your Ref: CB2/PL/AJLS

5th November 2001

Legislative Council
Legislative Council Building
8 Jackson Road
Central
Hong Kong

Attn: Mrs. Percy Ma
            Clerk to Panel

Dear Mrs. Ma,

Re: LegCo Panel on Administration of Justice and Legal Services
Proposed Review of Section 18(3) of the

Hong Kong Court of Final Appeal Ordinance

Thank you for you letter dated 18th October 2001 inviting the Bar to give comments
on the above subject matter. I am pleased to inform you that the Bar Council has resolved to
support the views as set out in the paper prepared by the Administration.

Yours sincerely,

Alan Leong, S.C.
Chairman
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